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Travel restrictions 

Dear Student, Counsellor and host family. 

The situation with the Corona virus is still serious and the Norwegian government has made 
restrictions in order to prevent the virus to spread.  
It is very important that you follow the advice given by the authorities. 
The schools are closed and the education is replaced with homework. 
 
Under these circumstances the travel rules for you is now restricted and you may not travel or meet 
other exchange students or friends.  
Until school opens again you should stay at home with your host family. 
I hope that this will be a short period of your time in Norway. 
 
Rotary Youth Exchange in Norway does not recommend that you return to your home country.  
We want you to stay in Norway and finish your exchange year.  
 
The safety and well beeing of the exchange students are our first priorities. 
 

 

Best regards, 
Rolf Thingvold 
Multi District Chair, 
Rotary Youth Exchange, Norway 
Cell +47 915 51 125 
Email: rolf.thingvold@evry.com 
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